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State of Maine

Maine Department of Agriculture, Food & Rural Resources

Board of Pesticides Control

28 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333-0028

August 26, 2009

Lisa Endza

InterNACHI 
1750 30th Street

Boulder, CO 80301

Dear Lisa,

The Maine Board of Pesticides Control approves your Wood-Destroying Organism Inspection course for 10 recertification credits for Maine licensed pesticide applicators.  To receive credit, applicators must send us a certificate of completion, which indicates they passed the required exam with a score of 80% or higher.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Gary Fish

Manager, Pesticide Programs
Phone:  (207) 287-2731
 WWW.THINKFIRSTSPRAYLAST.ORG  
Fax: (207) 287-7548


